
  ID/4 

Inspector Note to Wembley Quintain Estates & Developments PLC 
 

 
Firstly I would to thank you for your submitted representations. In 

addition I confirm that the examination is concerned with the soundness 
of the plan, rather than detailed representations.   
 

The hearing sessions are now confirmed for Monday 3rd March 2014 – 
Wednesday 5th March 2014 inclusive. Starting time for Monday 3rd 

March 2014 will be 14.00 hrs and for the remaining days 10.00 hrs 
as per enclosed Draft Programme. The venue will be Brent Civic 
Centre, Engineers Way, Wembley, HA9 0FJ. Signs will direct you to 

the actual hearing room. 
 

The purpose of this note is to ask you whether the Council’s published 
minor and focussed changes and the further changes included in the 
Statement of Common Ground address the representations which you 

made, and whether you wish to exercise your right to be heard at the 
hearing sessions or whether you are content to rely on your written 

representations.  I also ask you to indicate which of the matters on which 
you have sought changes to the AAP you wish to be heard. Please confirm 

your intentions to the Programme Officer Mr Chris Banks at 
bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com   
 

In addtion bearing in mind your Statement of Common Ground with the 
Council it would be very helpful to have a schedule of the remaining 

matters on which you are seeking a change. 
 
As confirmed above the hearing sessions will be concerned with the 

soundness of the plan, and I shall be concerned with matters and issues 
which go the heart of its soundness and any modifications which may be 

necessary to make it sound.   
 
 

Christine Newmarch 
Inspector 

February 3rd 2014 


